

**MEMO# 14213** 

December 11, 2001

## **JANUARY 30, 2002 MEETING**

[14213] December 11, 2001 TO: TECHNOLOGY ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 14-01 RE: JANUARY 30, 2002 MEETING As a reminder the next meeting of the Technology Advisory Committee will take place on Wednesday, January 30, 2002 and will include Computer Security Subcommittee agenda items. The meeting will be hosted and take place at the office of Zurich Scudder Investments, 2 International Place, 13th Floor, Boston, MA. The session will begin at 9:00AM with "shop talk" discussion. The meeting is scheduled to begin at 10:00AM and conclude at approximately 3:00PM. If you have not already done so, please complete the attached registration form so that we may determine who will attend the meeting. For your convenience, we have arranged for a block of rooms to be available for Committee participants at an Association rate of \$179 (until January 2, 2002) for a single/double at the Marriott Long Wharf for the evening of January 29. The Marriott Long Wharf is located at 296 State Street, NW. To make a reservation, please call the hotel at (617) 227-0800 or 1-800-228- 9290 and mention the ICI. There will be a Committee dinner held on January 29. The dinner will take place at KingFish Hall, which is located at Faneuil Hall Marketplace South. A reception will begin at 6:30PM and dinner will follow at 7:00PM. The restaurant may be contacted at (617) 523-8862 and the attire is business casual. A preliminary agenda for the January meeting is attached along with the "shop talk" questions. If you have any questions regarding the meeting you may contact Peter Salmon at 202/326-5869 or Don Boteler at 202/326-5845. We look forward to seeing you in Boston! Alan D. Greene Peter G. Salmon Chairman Director-Operations/Technology Technology Advisory Committee Attachment (in .pdf format)

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.